Cedar Creek HOA Lighting Restrictions

Residents shall make every effort to diminish or eliminate ambient lighting emanating from their homes. Exterior lighting shall only utilize incandescent bulbs, and shall not utilize such other bulb types as fluorescent, mercury vapor, high-pressure sodium, or similar types of lighting. Exterior lights must be shielded so as to deflect light downward. Exterior lights must be installed on the exterior walls or porches of homes, or on walls attached to homes, unless such lights are used for the localized illumination of walkways, driveways or landscaping. No exterior lights shall be installed above the height of the parapet of the associated home, and no lights shall be installed in trees or on poles. Landscape or decorative lighting shall be permitted; however, landscape or decorative lighting shall not be designed for continuous operation (i.e., timers or other means shall be utilized to ensure that decorative lighting is in operation for only a few hours each night), and landscape or decorative lighting must meet the shielding criteria described above. Holiday lighting shall be permitted during the period commencing on Thanksgiving Day and ending on the following January 15th. Holiday lighting (such as Christmas lights, luminarias, or other lighted displays) must be temporary and shall be removed prior to and subsequent to the aforementioned period. No exterior lighting shall be installed within the Cedar Creek Subdivision unless plans and specifications for such exterior lighting have first been submitted to and approved by the Architectural Control Committee in accordance with Article I, Section 1 of the Declaration. The foregoing shall not apply to holiday lighting that satisfies the requirements of the preceding paragraph. The Architectural Control Committee shall approve or disapprove all exterior lighting plans (except holiday lighting) as to design, intensity and use.
